
 
 
January 3, 2022 
 
As a reminder, a memo was sent out last week detailing price increases that will be put 
into effect January 17, 2022 for Roller Shade and Delta Wood. Pricing for all remaining 
products are unchanged.   
 
At this time, we have chosen to not print price guides to reduce costs, however digital 
copies of the price guides are available and can be accessed here:  
 
CACO 2022 Retail Price Guide 
 
Please note for easy access without this link, this price guides along with individual 
product guides are available on our website www.cacoinc.com on the Dealer login 
page.  
 
If you would like to receive on-demand hard copies of the price guides, please contact 
Customer Service. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to working with you in 2022. 
 

https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/CACO-Price-Guide-Full-V1-011722.pdf
www.cacoinc.com

